
Linda Alley
Re: WYPDES Permit No.WY0002062, comments to revised draft permit.

Dear Mr. Thomas

My request is that the Wy Dept of Environmental Quality approve the initial draft of the Aethon
(Moneta Divide) Proposed Discharge Permit and manage the discharge within acceptable limits. 
I am not a resident of Fremont County, but Converse County which is one of the largest gas and oil
producing counties in our state which is largely supported by this industry.
By allowing this for Aethon you are helping the landowners continue to provide for their livestock
and wildlife, also Aethon with hiring of additional staff, helping improve oour economy and
impacting my family and others.


